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Attention: Mr. Richard H. Strose, Director

Gentleacn,

The Civil Defense budget f or the Town of Rye has been presented to, and
i conditionally accepted by the Board of Selectmen. Pursuant to RSA 107-Bs2 the

budget is now presented to your of fice for action as set f orth in the statute.

The total amount of th7 budget is $20,750.00. This total is made up of

two major items. An ites of $750.00 represents the customary Rye Civil Def ense

budget f or maintaining energency response preparedness to deal with natural and

non-nuclear, san-made disasters.

A new ites of $20,000.00 has been added for professional services related

to Radiological Energency Response Plans for Seabrook Station. These funds

would be expended for legal counsel to represent the Town's interests in the

NRC operating license proceedings, and for independent expert consultant

services to assist with formulation of recensendations for changes to the Rye

RERP in order to make the level of protection acceptable to the people of the

Town.

As noted above the Selectmen have approved these items on the condition

that approval of the f unding f or the Seabrook-related ites is granted by the

PUC before February 5, 1987. Due to Town Meeting action which prehibits

expenditure of Town funds for evacination planning the Selectmen must otherwise

withdraw the $20,000.00 ites prior to the f ormal Budget Cosaittee hearing which

is scheduled for that date.
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j The Town of Rye requests your cooperation and assistance in expediting
4

this satter before the PUC in order to avoid losing the funding due to the
Town's deadline. If I can be of assistance'to your ef forts please feel free to

contact se at any time. l
'
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Yours truly,

THE TOWN OF RYE !
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David P. MacDonald '

_ Civil Defense Director
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January 13, 1987

Mr. David P. HacDonald, Director
Rye Civil Defense

670 Lono John Road
Rye, New Ha oshire 03870

Dear Mr. HacDonald:

Than'< you for your Decenber 29, 1986 letter in which you teouest
$20,000.C0 for professional legal and consultant services related to
Radiological Emergency Resconse Plans for Seabrook Station.

Pursuant to RSA 107-3:2, I will review this reauest and rietemine whether
apprcoriate to subnit to the Chaiman of the Public Utilities Comission. In
the interin, I cuggest you contact G. Ocna Risbee of the Attorney General's
Office, or the Civil Defense Agency directly if you have any cuestions on
legal or planning natters related to the Atomic Safety Licensing Board
proceedings.

Thank you for your interest.

Sincerely,
a J

Richard H. Strone
Director

RMS/wjf
!

cc: Town of Rye
{Board of Selectnen
!

G. Dana Risbee I

Senior Ass't Attorney General
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